Department of Transport and Main Roads - Maritime Safety Queensland

ADVICE Sovemmant

Issued by Gladstone Maritime Region on 26 March 2025

Area: Gladstone pilotage area
Locality: Auckland Creek — adjacent to Port Curtis Sailing Club

Activity: Aquatic Event — Gladstone Harbour Festival and Events “The Great Raft Regatta”

Mariners are advised that:

The Gladstone Harbour Festival and Events will be conducting an approved Aquatic Event - The Great
Raft Regatta adjacent to the Port Curtis Sailing Club on Friday, 18 April 2025 between 0700 hours and
1130 hours.

Aquatic Event Authority Holder and their safety ships will be monitoring communications on VHF
channels 13 and 16.

Mariners are advised to navigate with caution when transiting the area.

Latitude and longitude positions are on WGS84 horizontal datum and are compatible with GDA2020 datum.
For further information about this notice, please contact:
The Gladstone Regional Harbour Master’s office:

Phone 07 4839 0208 Email: vtsgladstone@msq.gld.gov.au

Notice authorised by: Regional Harbour Master (Gladstone) - Maritime Safety Queensland
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